
 

 

RESULT OF THE RATIFICATION VOTE  
FIRST COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS WORKING FOR LOGIXX SECURITY INC.– MONTRÉAL 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 

Your bargaining committee and your local lodge is pleased to announce that the 
membership has voted 84% IN FAVOUR of the tentative agreement between the 
International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers and Logixx Security 
Inc. 
 
The collective agreement includes improvements at several levels. It will be in effect 
from February 01, 2022 to February 01, 2023. This will now put some strong bases to 
improve the quality of life of all members sharing that workplace. 
 
 

The committee wishes to thank all members for their patience and understanding 
shown throughout these negotiations. Local lodge 2309 want to welcome the Logixx 
members and wish to work with them to improve the quality of workplace. 
 
 
The committee thanks you for your support. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Peter Tsoukalas 
IAMAW General Chairperson – DL 140 Eastern Region 
 

Pierre Wagsberg  
Negotiation Committee  
 
Michel Richer 
Quebec Coordinator – IAMAW GL 
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